
 

 

 
 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School 

‘By growing together, we become the best we can be’ 

Headteacher: Kath Parkin    Chair of Governors: Kim Palmer 

 Tel: 01284 386203     Email: office@greatwhelnetham.co.uk  

30th November 2018 

Dear Parents 

 

Wrens Class 

Some of you will be aware that Mrs Jenkins has been absent from school this week. We would like to 

confirm staffing arrangements for Wrens for next week: 

Monday and Tuesday—Mrs Loose 

Wednesday to Friday—Mrs Lloyd 

Menu Changes 

Wednesday 5th December—BBQ chicken will be served as the main choice. 

Thursday 6th December—Margherita Pizza/vege fingers for main choice and then ice lolly/ice cream will 

be served for dessert. 

There are no other planned changes for these days. 

Bags2school 

The PTFA benefitted to the tune of £140 thanks to your efforts. We will definitely repeat this exercise mid

-way through next year. 

Christmas Fayre Reminder 

We will be pleased to receive both raffle and tombola donations either at the main entrance or via Mrs 

Eves as she is on Road Patrol in the morning. The PTFA newsletter with much more information will be 

sent home shortly. 

Enrichment Day ‘Waiting for Christmas Advent’ - 29th November– a message from Mrs Masson 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the children and staff for helping to make our RE Enrichment 

Day such a success!  

It was so rewarding to see how the Key Stage 2 children worked so well and were incredibly helpful and 

supportive to the Key Stage 1 children.  

All the children enjoyed various activities throughout the day including ‘The story of Advent’ retold by 

Reverend Parsons, a very exciting chocolate game, completing a collage using a variety of mediums, cre-

ating symbols for a Jesse Tree, making a clay tea light wreath and contributing to a school advent wreath.  

At the end of the day we came together to celebrate with an amazing finale of the ‘Advent Rock’ that 

Mrs Gould had been working on with each group!  

A fantastic day was had by all…thank you to all the children for making it so memorable!   
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Kath Parkin 
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A flavour of the fun we had 

during our Enrichment Day 

‘Waiting for Christmas Advent’  


